office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Thursday, August 1, 2024 8:01 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:MGCA Quiet Season Exception





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

Quiet Season Exception

The Bible Festival has been granted an exception to Quiet Season on Friday, August 2, from 9.a.m. - 11 a.m. in order to construct the tables necessary for the Bell Choir performance on Sunday, August 4.

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org
You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2024 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association